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Drug Enforcement Administration 

FOI/PA Unit (SARF) 

DEA.FOIA@usdoj.gov 

 

via electronic mail 

 

Subject: FOIA Request for Documents  

 

Dear FOIA Officer Katherine L. Myrick: 

 

This is a request under the Freedom of Information Act.  

 

Date range of request: 01/01/2015-06/30/2019 

 

Description of request: Certain documents and data related to (1) instances in which the Drug 

Enforcement Administration (DEA) suspended or revoked a dispenser’s registration to dispense 

controlled substances under 21 U.S.C. § 823, and (2) instances in which a dispenser voluntarily 

surrendered a registration to dispense controlled substances under 21 U.S.C § 823. Specifically, 

this request includes: 

 

• The names of dispensers who reapplied for registrations following a revocation or 

voluntary surrender, and the date of each reapplication  

• The names of dispensers who were granted a new registration under 21 U.S.C. § 823 

following a revocation or voluntary surrender, and the date that each new registration was 

granted by DEA.   

 

I am willing to pay up to $50 for the processing of the request. Please inform me if the estimated 

fee will exceed this limit before processing my request. 

 

I am seeking information for public awareness purposes and not for commercial use. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael C. Barnes  

Managing Partner 

DCBA Law & Policy 

3000 K Street, NW, Suite 270 

Washington, DC 20007 

United States 

(202) 644-8525 

mshelton@dcbalaw.com  


